URNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D C. 20555

DeC 2 0 1983

Ms. Jane Doughty

Fie'c Director

Seacoast Anti-Pollution League
5 Market Street

Portsmouth, NH 03801

Dear Ms. Duughty:

This is in response to your letter dated Wovember 23, 1983 in which you
requested, pursuant io the Freedom ot Information Act, that we again
search our records for a map detailing background radiacion levels thac
was prepared as the result of an aerial survey conducted out of Pease
Air Force Base. (Reference our response to you dated November 16, 1983,
FOIA-83-621 ).

The staff again searched their records for documents pertaining to your
request. We have been informed that there are no agency records.

This completes action on your request.

Sincerely,

P ) N

4 J. M. Felton, Director
Y Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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